
How to use:
Apply 2-3 drops to face 
after cleansing and 
toning. Quickly ab-
sorbed by skin, our 
Organic Chia Facial Oil 
can be used as a day and 
night moisturizer.

Ingredients:
Organic Virgin Salvia 
Hispanica (Virgin 
Chia Seed) Oil, Infused 
Organic Matricaria 
Chamomilla 
(Chamomile) Flowers

Proudly California Made
Distributed by:

OneKind.25 LLC, 
San Francisco, CA 94103

www.cocokind.com
(415) 874-9878

Certified Organic By: 
CCOF

Follow us @cocokindskin-
care!

What’s in it?

Organic virgin chia 
seed oil originates 
from Peru and is a 
significant source of 
omega-3 fatty acids. 
With the ideal 3-1 
balance between 
omega-3 and ome-
ga-6, the oil delivers 
antioxidants and 
phytonutrients while 
helping to create 
supple and glowing 
skin

Organic chamomile 
flowers are calming 
and soothing, help-
ing to reduce stress 
on skin

Our Mission

Here at cocokind, we are 
passionate about 

introducing nature’s most 
powerful superfoods into 

your skincare routine. 
Ethically sourcing these 
food-grade ingredients, 
we believe our products 
should benefit your skin 
and the farmers who first 

plant the seeds. 

Made in San Francisco, 
this product is USDA 
certified organic and 

vegan. 

This product is also:

-Paraben-free
-Preservative-free

-Chemical-free
-Gluten-free
-Alcohol-free
-GMO-free

-Fragrance-free
-Cruelty-free

Thank you for supporting 
our mission!

organic
chia

facial oil

Net Wt. 1 fl. oz/30 ml

lightweight 
and omega-rich 
moisturizer for a 

youthful glow

cocokind

for all skin types
am / pm
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